
 
 

16th September 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are organising a Year 12 trip to the 2025 Silverstone Museum Careers Showcase event, on 

Tuesday 14th October 2025. The trip is not compulsory. We are aiming for it to be inclusive of all 
students that are allocated a place and will try to accommodate student needs as far as is 
possible. 

Students will have the opportunity to meet relevant industry representatives from across many areas 

of the sector e.g. Formula 1/Logistics/Manufacturing/Further & Higher Education/Technology, 

including: 

• Mercedes 

• DHL 

• Heritage Skills Academy 

• Automotive Youth 

• University of Wolverhampton Racing 

• Silverstone Composites 

 

A key part of the day will be a panel session of talks delivered by a selection of industry experts 

contributing to a highly informative and engaging session, highlighting the opportunities and routes 

into Motorsport and related career paths. 

https://www.silverstonemuseum.co.uk/learn/careers-showcase-2025/ 

We will leave the school promptly at 11 am and aim to be back by 3.45 pm. We will be travelling 
by minibus so there will be no cost for this trip. Students are expected to catch up on any work 
missed during their absence. It goes without saying that students need to show the usual high 
standards of behaviour that we expect when they are in school and sanctions will follow if these 
expectations are not met. 

Please complete this Expression of Interest  by Wednesday 17th September (tomorrow) at 9 am 
if your child would like to attend the trip.  

We have a total of only 14 tickets for this event.  

https://www.silverstonemuseum.co.uk/learn/careers-showcase-2025/
https://forms.office.com/e/KZ8rCfx6uu


Please note that completion of the expression of interest does not secure your child a 
place. If we have more students interested than places available, student names will be picked 
randomly. If your child is successful in gaining a place, you will be emailed with information about 
what to do next to confirm that place.  

Pleased do not hesitate to contact me should you need further details.  

Yours faithfully, 

Margaret Brunt 
Careers Lead 

 


